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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 638 provides for residential care homes to donate unused prescription drugs to a charitable 

clinic. Additionally, such facilities may return unused prescriptions to pharmacies. If the 

pharmacy accepts a return of unused prescription medications that were purchased by the state 

Medicaid program, the pharmacy shall credit or reimburse the state Medicaid program for the 

medications. Pharmacies may refuse to accept returned, unused prescriptions. Pharmacies are 

authorized to redistribute the returned medications.  
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